
Important Dates/Reminders

May 31st - Neah-Kah-Nie High School Graduation, Saturday at

12:00

June 3rd & 4th - Last day of Swim for Archer & Spicer's

classes.

June 5th - 5th Grade Free Swim - 1:20-2:15

June 9th - School Board Meeting @ 6:30 p.m. @ the District

Office or by Zoom

June 10th - Last Day for Preschool

June 10th - Field Day, 12:00-2:15 - Please contact the office if you're interested in

volunteering.

June 12th - Last Day of School - Early Release at 12:00

August 1st - Open Registration for New Students and Online Verification will be Open for the

25/26 School Year

Report cards will be mailed home the week after school gets out. Have a great Summer!!!



Preschool: Mrs. Quintana

Kindergarten: Mrs. Archer

1st Grade: Ms. Spicer

2nd Grade: Ms. LeDoux

3rd Grade - Ms. Honts

3rd Grade - Mrs. Christensen

4th Grade - Ms. Carbary

4th/5th Grade - Mr. McCoy

5th Grade - Mrs. Henderson

Student placement will be based on Nehalem Elementary staff recommendations derived from our

cumulative knowledge of a student’s individual learning needs, personal characteristics and our

desire to have balanced classrooms. We hope families will trust our professional judgment

regarding their student’s placement and not try to make requests. Final decision will be made by

the building principal based on all of the factors. Due to uncertain summer time enrollment, final

class lists will be posted in Parent Vue right before Labor Day Weekend in September.

Thursday June 12th

10:45-11:45 - K-5 Assembly in the Gym

11:50 - Bell Ringing for Grade 5 Students

12:00 - Dismissal

Families are welcome to attend. If you plan to take your student home from school PLEASE let the

office know ahead of time!

June 2nd - All library books are due for 3rd - 5th graders!

June 4th - All library books are due for Pre K - 2nd graders!

Have a great Summer!!!



Volunteers are needed for field day on Wednesday, June 10th from

11:30 am to 2:30 p.m. Volunteers are required to have an approved

application on file in the office.

If you are interested in volunteering please fill out this google form.

This will help me to stay organized and have all of my volunteer

information in one place.

Please click this link to sign up: Field Day Sign Up

Thank you for your willingness to help on field day! It will be an amazing experience for all.

Ali Duer

Nehalem Elementary PE Teacher

All lost and found items will be donated after the last day of school. Please stop in and check if

anything belongs to your child.

Attendance Update From the Principal

Click on the button to read the letter.

If you have checked medications in for your student and they no longer take those medications at

school, please come to the office to collect the medicine. All medicine must be picked up by the

last day of school. Any medications left in the office at the end of the school year will be

discarded.

For outgoing 5th grade students:

If your student is interested in playing Fall Sports at the NKN Middle School (girls/boys cross

country, boys football and girls volleyball), a sports physical must be turned in to participate. Take

this Sports Physical Form with you to your medical appointment this summer and turn in a copy to

the middle school at the beginning of the school year

https://forms.gle/2c82S8kzuHEj1Mnz5
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1trIxGZES247HZpLCdESfH-54Qx50shsUNBjRs-C5-As/edit?usp=sharing
https://nknsd.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/02/PhysicalExamination-English2017.pdf


We made it! Another year in the books. It has been an honor

working with your children this year, helping them foster growth in

their social emotional skills.

As we head into summer I’d like to share some ideas to continue

your child's social emotional learning…

Supporting children during big emotions is crucial in building their emotional intelligence. As

adults, modeling for them the recognition of our own feelings and tools to work through them

is so beneficial. for kids. Below is a script as a starting point to help your kiddos work through

big emotions:

BIG EMOTION COACHING

1. ACKNOWLEDGE THE EMOTION

Let the Child know that you see they are experiencing an emotion

SAY: I can see something is bothering you.

2. LABEL THE EMOTION

Help the child understand what emotion they may be feeling

SAY: where is your energy level - high or low? Are you feeling comfortable or uncomfortable?

3. VALIDATE THE EMOTION

All emotions are valid even if the emotion doesn’t fit the problem

SAY: It sounds like you feel _____ because of _____. Does that sound right?

Help your child problem solve

SADNESS needs comfort

SAY: It’s ok to cry, do you want a hug?

ANGER needs patience

SAY: I’m going to wait over here until you are ready.

ANXIETY needs security

SAY: You’re safe, I’m here for you. Tell me about it.

I hope you have a great summer!

Love Ms. Jennifer



June brings summer… and end of the school year transitions begins:

Thursday, June 12 Noon-5:00pm

Beginning Friday June 13 NCRD youth department will be open from 7am -5pm Monday -Friday.

Holiday Closure: June 19 (Juneteenth) & July 4 (Independence Day)

Closed: August 25- 29

If interested in childcare, please reach out to Angie or Kiley at NCRD by phone, email, website,

or just stop in. To pre-register and prepay, contact the Welcome Center.

Scholarship applications are available upon request. Scholarships for students are funded

through the Friends of NCRD, who support families in need through various fundraisers

throughout the year. Please let any staff member or the Welcome Center know if this is a need,

and we will get you a scholarship application. (www.ncrd.org/friends)

-Youth Sports-

Summer Baseball/Tee ball is registering now and will begin June 9. The last day to register

without a late fee is May 30. Practice will be held at Rex Champ Field, Mon. Wed. 5:30 –

6:30pm. We are in need of coaches, please let me know if you are available, no experience

needed. angiet@ncrdnehallem.org kileyk@ncrdnehalem.org

- Summer Youth –

Field Trip registration is open and filling fast. Call the welcome center for more information on

these fun trips.

http://www.ncrd.org/friends
mailto:angiet@ncrdnehallem.org
mailto:kileyk@ncrdnehalem.org


- Upcoming in the fall –

Sportsman software will be implemented before the beginning of the school year 2025 -2026.

What this means is you will need to register your child for the weeks needed and pay for those

weeks prior to us providing services. As most of you know, our rates have not gone up in years,

this new school year we will become more comparable with area childcare. Please be on the look-

out for more information later this summer.

PRE-SUMMER SCHEDULE: June 16th - June 20th

Open Swim’s 1:00 - 3:00pm Monday - Friday.

Last Friday Night swim - June 13th

We will be closed on Thursday June 19th in honor of Juneteenth

FAMILY LEGACY SWIM AT NEHALEM POOL

Saturday June 14, 2025 Join us for FREE!!

Celebrating the Nehalem Pool and all who learned how to swim there!!

SUMMER SWIM SCHEDULE BEGINS June 24, 2025.





NKN Employment Opportunities

Click on the button above to apply for positions.

https://nknsd.org/departments/human-resources/
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